
 

 

NEWSLETTER 20th OCTOBER 2017NEWSLETTER 20th OCTOBER 2017NEWSLETTER 20th OCTOBER 2017   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

Half Term 
23-27 October 

 

Term 2 
 

Week 1 
 

Monday 30th Oct 
Staff Development 
Day –    NO  
CHILDREN 
 

Tuesday 31st Oct 
 

Wed 1st Nov 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 
Gym Club 
 

Thurs 2nd Nov 
3-4pm Yr4 –6  
Football Club 
 

Friday 3rd Nov 
2:30pm  
Celebration  
Assembly 
 

Week 2 
 

Monday 6th Nov 
 

Tuesday 7th Nov 
 

Wed 8th Nov 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 
Gym Club 
 

Thurs 9th Nov 
3-4pm Yr4 –6  
Football Club 
 

Friday 10th Nov 
2:30pm  
Celebration  
Assembly 

Order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends.  Please see links below:  

www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering. 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

Drop in Zone - 2nd November 
3.00-3.45pm  

Why not pop in and let your children 
show you their work and classroom!   

HOUSE POINTS  

UPDATE! 
 

Burgoyne:  Burgoyne:            393393  

Connaught:    345Connaught:    345  

Redoubt:        318Redoubt:        318  

Kearsney:       363Kearsney:       363 

FLU VACCINATIONS 
 

All children from YR, Y1, Y2, Y3 & Y4 will  be 
invited to have their  flu vaccination at school 
on the 28th November.  Invitation letters and 

consent forms from the NHS will be sent 
home early next term. 

  The parents of the children in Starfish (YR) 
will be written to directly from the 

 Immunisation Team and a online form will 
need  to be completed. 

         Writer of the Week.. 
 

                    Nominations this week are: Ruby C, Yojan,  
                                          Oliver W, Sachin, Delisha & Dipshika. 
 

                         The winner this week is…  Sachin!!                                
    Please turn over to read his work.   

New Website  

We are nearly there! 

Our new website will be going live very 

soon.  It’s not completely populated with all  

information but we are getting there!  

 

As I’ve said before, the website 

comes with an App for Smart 

phones which is downloadable 

through ‘Google Play’ or the 

‘Apple App Store’.  Just search 

‘School Spider’ and download for 

free! 

Once you’ve chosen ‘Guston Church of  

England School’ you will be able access our 

most recent posts, calendar and gallery.   

More information will be shared after half 

term on other functions.  

We are really excited about it!  

Go and have a look!  

On behalf of everyone at 

the school, we wish all 

our Hindu families  

Happy Tihar and Diwali.  

Enjoy your celebrations.    

  OUR SUPERSTARS! 

Our superstars this week are: Dipsikha, Rojana, Keira, 

 Jessica B, Georgie, Sachin, Ruby C, Maisie, Jake, Sophie (Yr 6), 
Barez, Aaron H, Lotty, Salish, Arthur, Namyong, Alana, Sakses, Theo, 

 Yojan, Melvyn & Kody. 

Well done! 

New Governors  
I am thrilled to announce that we 
have two new Parent Governors: 
Mrs Prerana Gurung (Mum of 

Aprinza) and Mrs Sagun Gurung 
(Mum of Salish and Salil).  We 
have also co-opted Corporal  
Indrajit Saru Magar onto the  

Governing Body to enable us to 
have stronger links with 1RGR.   
  Thank you all for volunteering 
and we look forward to working 

with you.  


